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How does your organisation/group help build 
evaluation capacity across the HE sector?

The NEON Establishing Evidence and Measuring Impact 
Working Group is an on-going forum, led by NEON 
members, that is actively trying to support and shape 
how we prove the worth of our work. The working 
group advocates to policymakers, in particular The 
Office for Students, regarding how they can support 
those tasked with evaluation.

Who tends to engage with your organisation/group 
and who might be missing?

A wide variety of stakeholders attend our working 
group meetings. From practitioners in access, those 
responsible for evidencing the success and progression 
stages of the student lifecycle to researchers and 
dedicated evaluators. The main connection amongst 
these groups of individuals is their interest in 
evaluation and desire to share practice amongst other 
likeminded individuals. 

Is your organisation/group aimed at a specific level of 
prior evaluative knowledge or experience?

The working group is aimed at anyone with an interest 
in evaluation- prior knowledge or experience is not a 
prerequisite of group membership. We actively 
encourage participation in the group from a range of 
stakeholders- especially those who are eager to learn 
from others and establish new connections from across 
the sector.

How can people get involved with your 
organisation/group?

Attendance at the NEON Establishing Evidence and 
Measuring Impact Working Group is FREE to NEON 
members. Non-members are also welcome to attend 
but there is a fee of £80 per meeting.
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